
We Show respect.  We are Honest. We Include others. We Never give up. We seek Excellence in all we do. 

Milton St. John’s CE Primary School 
Newsletter 

  Monday 4 November 
 

Remember to subscribe to the newsletter on our website to receive an electronic copy.  
 
NEW NEWSLETTER ITEMS 
 
 
 
Harvest Service 
Our Harvest Service, which was planned by the children in class 5, 
was held on the 24 October. Classes 1 – 4 also contributed in 
various ways through songs and videos etc. which were shown at 
the service.  We would just like to say a thank you to everyone 
involved but especially to class 5 and Mrs Tann for their hard work 
in the planning and preparation needed, which enabled the service 
to run so smoothly. Once again, thank you for all of the kind 
donations that have been greatly received by Mossley Food bank. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Messy Church 
Our next Messy Church event is on the 20 November. A letter will be sent out this week so that families can sign up to 
come.  Due to a restriction in space and to enable we have enough resources for the event, only those that send slips 
in will be able to attend on the night. 
 
PTA Disco  

We would just like to say huge thank you to the PTA and the volunteers 
who helped out at the discos before half term.  The children had a great 
time!  
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Christmas Fair 

 
Thursday 28 November at 4.30pm - 6.30pm 

 
 

We need your help and support! 
 
 
Any money raised at the Fair will contribute to the cost of other Christmas activities in school.  We will be collecting 
items for the following stalls: 
 
 

Raffle prizes and Tombola prizes – have you any new, unwanted gifts?  
Toys and Books – in good condition only please! 
Handicrafts – Christmas gifts, garments etc. 
Chocolate/bottle tombola prizes  
Plus, on the morning of the Fair we will be collecting homemade cakes! 

 
 
If you can spare any of the above items they would be much appreciated.   
In addition to the sales stalls, we will have games, refreshments and of course, ‘You Know Who’ will be there! 
 
 
If you would like to volunteer to help during the day or night, please come to the office and let us know.  We would 
really appreciate your help. 
 
 
Remember, the school fair can only be a success if we have the support of the parents and carers! 
 

 
 

The school day will finish at 2.00pm on this day to enable us to set up for the Fair (Playgroup will remain open 
until 3.00pm for all children that attend on this day) 
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Aldi Sports Stickers 
Thank you for all your support sending 
in the stickers. We have now sent our 
posters off, so we will wait to hear if 
we have been lucky! 
 
 
 
 
 
PTA 
The next meeting will be Monday 11 November 7pm at the Rising Sun pub. All welcome! 
 
Nursery Items Required 
In Nursery they have a Post Office role play area and would be grateful of any items such as, new and used envelopes, 
stamps, greetings cards, small boxes and wrapping paper. 
 
Roadworks on Stockport Road 
We believe the roadworks on Stockport Road are carrying on for a couple more weeks, so please bear this in mind 
when planning your journey to school. 
 
UPDATED PREVIOUS NEWSLETTER ITEMS 
 
Opportunity to create personalised Christmas cards and 
gifts!  
The PTA is once more joining up with Xmas4Schools to 
offer the chance for children to create their own 
Christmas card designs. We’ve had some wonderful 
creations over the last few years! Designs can be turned 
into cards, labels, calendars and mugs, and every order 
helps to support our PTA fundraising. Your child will bring 
home an order form this week, for them to draw, paint, 
stick and generally get creative with over half term if they 
wish. We have extended the date for returns to 
Wednesday 6 November. Please return all orders to the 
school office with the correct cash. Orders will arrive 
during the first week in December. 
 
 
Poppies on Sale 
Poppies are still on sale this week.  We would suggest a minimum donation of 50p for a poppy. We also have other 
poppy items on sale from the office with prices from 50p -£2.00. 
 

 
This month we remember those who have sacrificed so 

much for us.  We pray for calm and peace to prevail 
over war and conflict. 

 


